
  773-239-3212  9956 S. Western Ave.  
 
 Support St. John Fisher’s class of 2018 
          at Fox’s Beverly Pub  
 Tuesday December 5th 4:00pm – 10:00pm 

Take the Family out to dinner or order in Fox’s on December 5th, 2017 & 

10% of your bill will help fund the 8th grade class ski trip. 
 

**Fill out the form below with your children(s) teacher’s name & the 

classroom with the most participation will win a pizza party later in the 

year!** 
 

We are hoping this is a great night to meet up with family and friends, enjoy a delicious meal, & support 

our 8th grade class as they prepare to move onto the next chapter in their lives with the values they have 

learned right here at St. John Fisher! 

IMPORTANT:  Please bring this form with you and present it at the time of payment-Fox’s will not 

have copies. 

 

Teacher’s Name and Room #___________________________________________ 

 

Total Bill __________________________________________ 

 

On Behalf of the St. John Fisher class of 2018, THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPORT!!! 

Any questions or concerns Contact Bridget Paulsen @ Bridget.Paulsen@gmail.com  

mailto:Bridget.Paulsen@gmail.com

